Bolting Into The Future

Town of Westport Adds 2 Chevy Bolt
EVs To Its Fleet

The Town of Westport has announced further progress to its
march to net-zero by 2050 with the addition of 2 Chevrolet
Bolt battery-electric vehicles to its fleet. The vehicles are
the standard-level trim options and they are the new 2021
model.

Westport has been taking tangible steps to achieve its
environmental objectives. These Bolts will be used for
municipal inspections by the Engineering Division and the Tax
Assessor. The current practice is for vehicles to be swapped
out around every four years. As other vehicles turn over, the
town plans to continue converting its inspection fleet to EVs.

The Bolt was selected due to its reasonable price, reputation
for quality engineering, and being the right size. It has an
EPA-rated range of 259 miles.

The Bolt typically comes with an 8-year/100,000-mile battery
warranty. However, these vehicles were obtained through
Enterprise Fleet Leasing and will almost certainly have been
turned over before getting to that point.

Importantly, EVs last a long time, have a low maintenance
profile and could lower carrying costs. This was taken into
account when making this decision.


https://evclubct.com/bolting-into-the-future/




